
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

        Thursday 18th January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Visit to France - Hoodies 

  

Thank you to those who responded to the survey regarding hoodies for the French visit. 

The overwhelming response was in favour to pay an additional £20.00 to purchase the hoodies. We have 
therefore, decided to proceed with the order.  

If you would like to purchase a hoodie for your child, please click on the link below to complete the form. 
You will need to indicate the size required for your child, and make the £20.00 payment via ParentPay by 
Friday 26th January 2024 at the very latest. This will ensure the children will receive their hoodies in 
plenty of time prior to the visit. 

https://forms.office.com/e/57tQk4RPy6  

Please be aware a hoodie will not be ordered for your child unless payment has been received by the 
above deadline. 

The hoodie will be royal blue with an embroidered school badge on the front and a France visit logo on 
the reverse.  The sizes are as follows:  

9-11 year / 12-13 years / 13-14 years  

There will have some samples at the Parents’ Information Evening tonight, Thursday 18th January to help 
with sizing.  We will also be able to get larger or smaller sizes should this be necessary.  

If you have any further questions regarding the above, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Twynham 
French Teacher & Visit Lead 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/57tQk4RPy6

